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Dear  
 
I am writing in response to your request for information regarding the below received on 8 June 
2015. Your request has been handled under Section 1(1) of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. In accordance with Section 1(1)(a) of the Act  I hereby confirm that the CNC/CNPA does 
hold information of the type specified.  
 
How many of those 44 Police Officer  cases  was a CNC Health and Safety investigation 
directly  undertaken by a CNPA employee suitably qualified in H&S investigations, and 
carried out in accordance with CNC policy and HSE guidelines ?  
•How many of those 11 Police Staff cases was a CNC Health and Safety investigation 
directly undertaken by a CNPA employee suitably qualified in H&S investigations and 
carried out in accordance with CNC policy and HSE guidelines?  
• Can the CNPA confirm that all the above investigations have been carried out in 
accordance with CNPA/ CNC H & S Policy and Procedure time lines?  
 
To the best of the CNC/CNPA knowledge all investigations were carried out in accordance with 
CNC Procedure. 
 
We take our responsibilities under the Freedom of Information Act seriously but, if you feel your 
request has not been properly handled or you are otherwise dissatisfied with the outcome of 
your request, you have the right to complain.  We will investigate the matter and endeavour to 
reply within 3 – 6 weeks.  You should write in the first instance to: 
 
Sarah Shevlin 
Disclosures Officer 
CNC 
Culham Science Centre 
Abingdon 
Oxfordshire 
OX14 3DB 
 
E-mail: FOI@cnc.pnn.police.uk 
 



 
 

If you are still dissatisfied following our internal review, you have the right, under section 50 of 
the Act, to complain directly to the Information Commissioner.  Before considering your 
complaint, the Information Commissioner would normally expect you to have exhausted the 
complaints procedures provided by the CNPA.   
 
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
FOI Compliance Team (complaints) 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
If you require any further assistance in connection with this request please contact us at our 
address below: 
 
Sarah Shevlin 
Disclosures Officer 
CNC 
Culham Science Centre 
Abingdon 
Oxfordshire 
OX14 3DB 
 
E-mail: FOI@cnc.pnn.police.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sarah Shevlin 
Disclosures Officer 
Civil Nuclear Constabulary 




